
HYDRO ONE’S LAKE SUPERIOR LINK 
TRANSMISSION PROJECT

Powering Northern Ontario

Hydro One has applied to the Ontario Energy Board (OEB) for approval to construct a new transmission line 
between Lakehead Transformer Station (TS) and Wawa TS, as shown on the map. We’re calling our proposed 
project the Lake Superior Link. This 400 kilometre, double-circuit 230 kilovolt transmission line would 
primarily be built on or adjacent to Hydro One’s existing East-West Tie transmission corridor. Within Pukaskwa 
National Park, the existing line would be upgraded without widening the corridor.

Ensuring a reliable, cost-effective supply of power

Since 2010, the Ontario government’s Long-Term Energy Plan has identified the need for an additional East-West 
Tie line to meet future electricity needs in northwestern Ontario. In 2013, the OEB awarded development phase 
work to another proponent. The OEB will review alternative proposals for the construction phase and approve a 
proposal and a proponent to build and operate the new transmission line. By maximizing existing infrastructure, 
Hydro One’s proposed transmission line is the most cost-effective solution for Ontario electricity customers and it 
also minimizes environmental impacts.

Community Engagement

Hydro One will be reaching out to communities in the project area to discuss its proposal. Hydro One’s 
approach to community engagement will ensure that this project provides tangible benefits.

For more information

Please contact us to learn more about the project and upcoming events:

Hydro One Community Relations
Tel: 1-877-345-6799
Email: Community.Relations@HydroOne.com
www.HydroOne.com/LakeSuperiorLink




